
12/06/2021 

MS Jacqueline Rees 
1 Boanbong RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
jakneil@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0669 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

Hello, I am full time resident of Palm Beach and keen to preserve the very natural aesthetic of 
the Palm Beach surrounds. I am concerned that the application seems to take in the coastal 
aspects of Governor Philip park, in particular down to the waters edge and the green area 
infant of the car parking. I assume this land is crown land and therefore I am unsure why it is 
part of the application to rebuild the boathouse, which is also assume has a heritage listing of 
some sort to protect an overdevelopment of this unique area. As dog walking groups were 
unable to have the privilege of walking their pets a couple of hours a day due to the argument 
of caring for sea grasses, I am a little shocked that this applications includes the coastal 
landscape, which looks as though it is destined for more parking. I object to any new parking, 
more concrete, less native fauna and more through traffic. Please could you forward more 
specific information. 
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